
Roy T. Budnik & Associates, Inc. 

317 Main Street 

Poughkeepsie, NY   12601 

845-485-6911 

Email: rtbarx@gmail.com 

 
December 4, 2019 

 

Alexa Burchianti 

Town of Chester Planning and Zoning 
1786 Kings Highway  

Chester, NY 10918 

 

Re: Chester Hill Holding Company 

Site Plan Application 

 

Dear Ms. Burchianti, 

 

Per the letter of John Nosek, dated December 3
rd

, attached in several following emails are 

the requested studies and reports. These were previously submitted to and approved by 

the NYS Department of Environmental Conservation as part of the approval process for 

the mining permit.  
 

1. Noise Assessment; 

2. Traffic Study; 

3. SWPPP; 

4. Visual Assessment. 

 

The Mining and Reclamation Plan Update (previously sent to you) serves as the 

Landscape Plan. Also sent with these emails is the NYSDEC Mining Permit, which is 

being renewal at this time. 
 

Do not hesitate to contact this office if the board needs additional information.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

ROY T. BUDNIK & ASSOCIATES, INC. 

 
Roy T. Budnik, PhD 

President 

xc: Chester Hill Holding Company  
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